
 

 

 
 

We are going to do our best to commemorate 
this year with a virtual picture day! 
 I will be visiting classes to take a quick 

snapshot. 
 Please have background be as plain as 

possible. Ex. Blank wall 
 Pictures will be compiled for a class 

photo.  
 

 

Dress your best to commemorate this odd 2020-2021 school year! 
If you prefer parents may send in own head shot to Share drive by 2/1/2021: 

https://photos.app.goo.gl/FSGPXyxmcD7kxAWGA  (Please add child’s name in comment)  
 

*Disclaimer: Pictures will not be of photographer quality. I will do my best to make the pictures as clear 
as possible but it will depend on internet connection/computer quality and it is out of my control.  

Please submit picture by 2/1/20, if quality is of concern.  
Thank you for your understanding! 

 

. 

————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

For Questions please Contact Valerie Main at 626-287-0497 or email at mainv@sgusd.net 

 

Wilson Elementary Virtual Picture Day 
February 4th: Preschool -1st Grade 
February 5th: 2nd Grade-5th Grade 

https://photos.app.goo.gl/FSGPXyxmcD7kxAWGA

